
BROUGHTON HALL  

Catholic High School 
would like to welcome you to our 

 

Open Evening 
on 

Thursday 19th September 2019 

3.30pm  - 6.30pm 

Come along and find out more about life in Secondary School. 

Let us help you make an informed choice about your next step, 

as you move forward from your Primary School    

- we really look forward to meeting you  


